
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18th November 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On Friday 22nd November we are having a non-uniform day; children can come dressed 

as they wish but no onsies or pj’s. For this we are asking for voluntary donations of bottles, 

chocolate or £1.00 per family, this is to go towards items for our school Christmas Fair. 

 

We are having an Elf Day on Friday 6th December.  Children are welcome to come to 

school dressed as an Elf or in non-school uniform (no onsies or p.j’s). 

 

Also on Friday 13th December children can wear a Christmas Jumper or t-shirt instead of 

their school jumper but need to wear the rest of their school uniform. 

 

We are not collecting donations for either of these two days; we are showing our support 

by dressing up. 

 

Children can come to school on any of the above days in their school uniform if they 

want to. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


